FACT/GDFM NEWS



Creation Celebration 2021

Join us on **Saturday**, **July 10** as we celebrate our Creator with \$5 admission and a special **Biblical** history exhibit.

The museum will be open from 10am-5pm with special guest Dr.

David L. Brown presenting his collection of Bibles as well as important information on the transmission of Scripture through the ages.

David L. Brown was born in Michigan. He came to know Christ as his Savior

as the result of a Sunday school teacher throwing away the liberal curriculum and teaching through the book of Romans, sharing the Gospel.

David attended a Michigan university then transferred to a Christian university and seminary where he completed a Bachelor's Degree in Social Science and Theology. He holds a Master's Degree in Theology, and a Ph.D. in History, specializing in the history of the English Bible.

He has been married for 52 years to Linda, a young lady he met in

his Baptist youth group in 1968. They have 13 grandchildren and three great granddaughters.

For the past 42 years he has been the Pastor of the First Baptist Church of Oak Creek, Wisconsin

(an independent Baptist Church).

Dr. Brown is the Curator of the *Biblical Heritage Archive Collection* and regularly takes his rare Bible, manuscript

and artifact collection to Bible believing churches, colleges, and seminaries and teaches on the history of our English Bible.

He also serves as a consultant for individuals, museums, colleges, universities, and seminaries that desire to acquire or have collections of biblical manuscripts and Bibles. He is an antiquarian book dealer with contacts around the world.

Dr. Brown serves on the board of directors of *The Center for Study* and *Preservation of the Majority Text* which is an organization dedicated to the scholarly study, research and preservation of Byzantine Greek New Testament manuscripts.

Dr. Brown has authored numerous books. The most recent titles are: God's Blueprint for Marriage and Family, The Indestructible Book: Examining the History of Our English Bible, and Desidarius Erasmus: The Man, His Important Work, and It's Consequent Influence. He has also published two historic Bibles - The Defined Geneva Bible, Modern Spelling Edition and The William Tyndale 1526 New Testament and Biography. Further, he has written many booklets and pamphlets supporting the inspiration, preservation and translation of the Traditional texts of the Bible.

Dr. Brown has had the opportunity to preach in churches, colleges, seminaries and conferences in the United States, United Kingdom, Republic of Ireland, Germany, Israel, and the Caribbean.

We are excited to have him with us at the Glendive Dinosaur & Fossil Museum!

Museum Hours 2021

10am-5pm

Apr-May.....Fri & Sat Memorial Day-Labor Day.....Mon-Sat Sept-Oct....Fri & Sat Nov-March...Call for Available Times



Robert Canen FACT President Museum Director robert@creationtruth.org Museum Staff



Tommy Lohman FACT Vice-President Field Paleontologist tommy@creationtruth.org

Where Biblical History Comes Alive!

Meet the Haleys!



Hello! We're the Haley Family and we are so very excited to be able to serve at the Museum this summer! Let us introduce ourselves and DIG UP some information about who we are and what we'll be doing.

We love the Lord and His creation, and often classify ourselves as "creation junkies." The children love playing stringed instruments and piano together and enjoy sharing music with others. We are always up for an adventure!



Chuck and Cindy have been married for 27 years and have five children: Brianna

(21), Charles (18), Daniel (15), Joshua (13), and Rebekah (11). Following Chuck's retirement from the Air Force and graduation from seminary, we enjoy traveling around the country visiting friends and being involved in different ministries wherever the Lord takes us.

Our journey to working at the museum began several years ago when we met the Lohmans, who lead fossil digs at the museum and attend the church we attended in



Tennessee. As we got to know them, we discovered we had a mutual love for creation and God's Word.

Chuck is a handyman and loves talking with people. He will be working in the museum as assistant

director: running the front desk, leading tours, and anything else that needs to get done.

Cindy enjoys taking care of her family and will be holding down the fort, keeping our camper trailer together, and making yummy, delicious meals.



Brianna loves reading, crocheting, and editing. She is looking forward to helping run the front desk and gift shop, pricing items, doing inventory, and selling some of her crocheted creations in the gift shop.

Charles is into IT and photography; he is looking forward to helping with tech things, videos, web design, as well as volunteering on the floor of the museum.





Daniel is mechanically minded and enjoys fixing small engines; he is looking forward to fixing things like mowers, vehicles, and anything else that breaks, as well as helping on the floor of the museum.

Joshua enjoys reading, talking with people, and horses. He is looking forward to caring for the landscape and lawn, vacuuming, and helping on the floor of the museum.





Rebekah loves holding babies and listening to audio books. She is looking forward to helping with cleaning and serving on the floor of the museum.

Tommy & I (Robert) are excited to have the Haley family on the museum staff this season. We appreciate all our museum volunteers and look forward to seeing what God is going to do this summer!

We are also looking forward to meeting YOU, our museum guests, as you explore the museum and God's amazing creation!



Donations:

FACT is supported through museum admissions, giftshop sales, digs, and donations.

To **donate by check**, please mail to the address on the right.

To **donate by credit card/paypal**, please visit our website and click on the donate button or give us a call. Thank you for your support!

Foundation Advancing Creation Truth

PO Box 684

Glendive, MT 59330

406-377-3228

robert@creationtruth.org

www.creationtruth.org